Good evening, this is Bonnie Demmons, Principal of HMMS, with messages for the week of October 1st. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please see the attached edition of the Harry Miller Happenings for the week ahead. 
This week is NB Wellness Week and thank you to Mrs. Hatfield for organizing activities for the week. There will be Mindfulness, Meditation and Gratitude activities, a Wellness walk, healthy snacks and a collection of non-perishable food items for donation to the KV Food Bank.  Please feel free to send in these non-perishable food donations throughout the week and we will collect all of the donations on Thursday morning to be dropped off at the food bank before the long weekend ahead.  
Tickets for Chartwell’s turkey dinner will be on sale this week and can be purchased from the cafeteria staff or online.  Dinner will be on Thursday, October 4th. 
On Tuesday morning, October 2nd, during period 1 students and staff will be practicing bus evacuation with bus drivers from the Hampton Education Center. I would ask that families review with your children the importance of this practice and that appropriate behaviours and safety are very important. Thank you for your support with this. 
Our first PSSC meeting will be held on Tuesday, October 2nd at 6:30 p.m. in the school library.  
On Wednesday, October 10th, grade 7 students, with permission forms returned and signed by parents or guardians, will receive the immunizations indicated in the forms.  If there are questions or concerns about the immunizations, please contact Public Health. Students should wear short sleeve shirts, and make sure to eat breakfast that morning. Thank you in advance. 
There are safety concerns during dismissal time each day around the loop in the front of the school. We would remind families that vehicles are not permitted to drive around the loop from 7:45 to 8:25 each morning and at the end of the school day from 2:45 to 3:20 p.m.  The buses need to have full access to be on time for their bus runs and also for the overall safety of our students walking to and from the school. We appreciate your support and consideration of our students. 
A reminder that there is no school on Monday, October 8th, as it is Thanksgiving Monday. 
Thanks so much for your attention to these items and have a great week. 






